ATTENTION
ALL

TRANSPORT DRIVER APPLICANTS

Coastal Transport Co., Inc., as is required by good business practice and US DOT regulations, must verify
all previous employers prior to offering a job to any candidate.

Your application, to be considered, must be completed including all information required at the top of
the preliminary application.

We must have a complete ten (10) years history. Periods of unemployment must be listed in
chronological order with periods and places of employment.

We use USIS (formerly DAC Services), as well as other methods, to verify all information provided. Many
times another company will turn up as a previous employer that has not been listed on an application.

In addition, accidents and traffic tickets must be listed. If there are none, please note on the
appropriate line prior to signing.

Your application must be signed and dated to be considered.
Please recheck the complete application. Be sure you have completed all items.

If you have any questions, or want to clarify and items on your application, please visit with the Terminal
Manager before you leave.

Good Luck! We look forward to having you become a part of our team.

Coastal Transport Co., Inc.

Safety Department



